
What does the home  
assessment involve?

Qualified staff from SRC or Hennepin County 
will inspect your entire home, assessing  
29 health and safety hazards. Your home 
also will receive a radon test and, depending 
on the age of the property, a full lead-based 
paint inspection. Assessors will look at  
problems you think you have—but they  
may also find other problems that could be 
dangerous to your health. 

After the assessment, SRC will move  
ahead to start making the needed repairs  
to your home.

Make your home safer—call SRC today.

Sustainable Resources Center 
612-872-3281
www.src-mn.org

A program of Hennepin County Housing, 
Community Works and Transit
612-348-2020
www.hennepin.us/leadcontrol 

Hennepin County
 Housing, Community Works 
and Transit

www.hennepin.us
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Make your house 
safe with a Healthy 
Homes grant

Are there health hazards  
in your house? 

Problems that aggravate  
asthma and allergies? 

High radon?  

Safety hazards that could  
cause trips and falls?

Pests?

Mold and moisture problems?

Toxic products?

Electrical or fire hazards?

Dangerous lead-based paint?

These hazards— 
both what you can see  
and what you can’t— 
can hurt your health. 
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Hennepin County and the  

Sustainable Resources Center— 

an authorized community-based 

nonprofit that provides safety and 

hazard control services—are part-

nering to provide a program that 

can help suburban homeowners fix 

potential health and safety threats  

in their homes. 

And the service is free.

Healthy Homes grants are available 
to repair your home, including: 

•	�Fixing safety hazards like  
broken steps

•	Removing rodents and insects

•	�Addressing moisture problems 
and repairing water damage

•	Removing toxic materials

What is the Healthy Homes Program? 

Hennepin County and Sustainable  
Resources Center (SRC) recently received 
grant funding from the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development Office of 
Healthy Homes and Lead Hazard Control.  
In the past, Hennepin has used these grants 
to address lead-based paint hazards in more 
than 3,000 homes. The current grant expands 
the use of funding to cover other hazards. 

Hennepin County has contracted with SRC 
to help provide these home repair services.

At least 150 homes will benefit from the  
new grant.

How does the program work?

You can apply for the program by calling  
the Sustainable Resources Center at  
612-872-3281 or going to their website at 
www.src-mn.org. Fill out the form and  
submit to SRC. You should receive a call 
within a few days to schedule an appoint-
ment to inspect your home and determine 
what repairs need to be done.

These grants are available only to homes  
in suburban Hennepin County. Program  
participation is subject to prioritization, 
income guidelines and availability of funds 
based on needs.
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